
Departmental Activities during the session 2023-24 

 

Departmental orientation was organized on August 16, 2023 at 1:00 PM in Computer Lab 2, to 

mark the beginning of the academic session 2023-24, for the newly admitted 1st year students. 

The students were introduced to all faculty members. They were apprised of their timetable and 

curriculum under NEP structure. They were given insights into ‘Websters’ - the computer 

science society for students. Through presentation they were shown glimpses of Departmental 

activities held in the last academic session. 

Students were also informed about formation of WhatsApp groups for first year students to 

receive departmental communications. They were asked to refer to the college website for all 

student- related notices. 

 

A formal welcome of newly admitted 1st year students was done through Fresher’s party on 

October 19, 2023.  

 

A one-day workshop on GIT & GITHUB was organized on November 8, 2023.  The workshop 

was conducted by Kumar Amrendram currently working as a full stack developer in Themobiadz, 

who provided comprehensive insights and practical guidance. The workshop aimed to equip 

attendees with the fundamental knowledge necessary for effective utilization of GitHub in their 

academic and professional projects. The duration of the workshop was 3 hours. Over 100 students 

attended the workshop. The workshop witnessed participation from students of all years of the 

Computer Science department. 

 



 

 

In commemoration of the 350th anniversary of the coronation of Chhatrapati Shivaji Maharaj, 
*Webster’s - the Computer Science society organized Video making Competition on 
theme - ‘Celebrating life of Shivaji Maharaj’ on 5th February , 2024 at 12 Noon in  Jijabai 
Auditorium on February 5, 2024.  
 

 
 
Students from different courses and college showcased their talent in video making competition.  

 



Websters, the Computer Science society, organized its Annual technical fest 'Techelons' on April 

18, 2024. Technical events like Dark Coding, AI Artistry, Googler, TechnoQuiz were held. The 

event witnessed tremendous response from students. 

Prof. Rahul Katarya, Professor at Department of Computer Science and Engineering at Delhi 

Technological University, New Delhi was the Chief Guest and inaugural speaker for Techelons. 

He delivered an Inaugural lecture on “ The future of AI Resaerch: Emerging Paradigms and 

Grand Challenges”. The fest comprised of technical and non-technical events. 

The following events were held :- 

1. AI Artistry- Where AI crafts captivating images 

2. DarkCoding: Coding with closed screens 

3. Googler: Where questions find answers 

4. TechnoQuiz: Which test your knowledge across topics  

5. E-Lafda (Gaming Event): Which explores the fun side of the Computer Science  

More than 200 registrations were received. The event witnessed participation from different 

Colleges of Delhi University and IPU. The fest concluded with a valedictory ceremony. All 

winners were congratulated. 

 



  



 

The academic session concluded with a Farewell Ceremony on May 20, 2024 for the final year 

students. The department wished them luck for their future endeavors. 
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